
 
With Valentine's Day coming up, we're feeling the love here at the Lloyd--
from our sold-out programs to engagement with researchers, exhibit visitors
and through our social media platforms. Whether you're near or far, our
upcoming virtual program below is sure to be fascinating. If you're local, stop
in to see the Flora Mania exhibition, now through April 20.

 

The Flowering Times, They Are A'Changin'

When: February 21, 7-8 p.m
Where: Virtual Program

Climate change is affecting many aspects of our
lives, especially with our world’s greenspaces.
How are flowers responding to these
environmental effects? Kellen Callinger-Yoak of
The Ohio State University will explain how these

extreme weather changes affect our flowering plants. Registration required.

Register for the Virtual Program

 

New Book on African American Herbalism

In honor of Black History Month, it's a great time to share
one of our newest acquisitions, African American
Herbalism: A Practical Guide to Healing Plants and Folk
Traditions by holistic esthetician and educator Lucretia
VanDyke. This informative and insightful illustrated book
strengthens the Lloyd's collections as part of a body of
work bridging African healing traditions with those in the
Americas. For more on the role of plants in the African

http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Phyr32mGSiOqDave02pSqQ
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-sweetness-of-honey-panel-discussion-tickets-757737131157?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Phyr32mGSiOqDave02pSqQ
https://uclid.uc.edu/search~S8/?searchtype=i&searcharg=1646043529


diaspora, watch for an upcoming program by our 2023
Artist-in-Residence Mark Harris.

 

Donation from the Library of Dr. Robert Krueger

The Lloyd received a donation of books from the library
of the late Dr. Robert Krueger (pictured), Professor in
the College of Pharmacy at Ferris State University in Big
Rapids, Michigan. Dr. Krueger served as treasurer to the
American Society of Pharmacognosy Foundation and was
a long-serving member of the American Chemical
Society. A special thank-you to Beth Krueger for
considering the Lloyd for this donation with its focus on

the intersection of plant science and health science.

 

 
Come visit--the Lloyd Library will be open Saturday,

February 17
 

Lloyd Library & Museum | 513-721-3707 | contact@lloydlibrary.org
917 Plum St.

Cincinnati, OH 45202
Hours: 9:00-4:00, Monday through Friday

and 3rd Saturday of the month
www.lloydlibrary.org

Stay Connected

          

 
The Lloyd Library will be closed Monday, February 19 in

observance of Presidents' Day

Lloyd Library & Museum | 917 Plum St., Cincinnati, OH 45202

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-botanical-color-line-in-slave-societies-tickets-793107615227?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:contact@lloydlibrary.org
http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://www.facebook.com/LloydLibrary/
https://twitter.com/lloydlibrarymus
https://www.instagram.com/lloydlibraryofficial
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lloyd-library
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkgIXDxUjjTaifdCsrrzr7g
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